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explanation and does not represent the intent of the General Assembly or either chamber 
thereof for any purpose. 
 
 
 
SPONSORS OF BILL: 
 
Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Rep. Vincent J. Candelora, 86th Dist. 
Rep. Tom O'Dea, 125th Dist. 
Rep. David Rutigliano, 123rd Dist. 
Rep. Tim Ackert, 8th Dist. 
Rep. Jason Perillo, 113th Dist. 
Rep. Lezlye Zupkus, 89th Dist. 
Rep. Tami Zawistowski, 61st Dist. 
Rep. Devin R. Carney, 23rd Dist. 
 
REASONS FOR BILL: 
 
There has been a growing demand to hold government accountable and increase 
transparency. Currently state agencies, task forces, commission, and committees are not 
required to publish any reports required by the general assembly to their webpage. This bill 
would seek to require the governmental organization to publish the report to their website to 
increase public transparency. 
 
RESPONSE FROM ADMINISTRATION/AGENCY: 
 
State of Connecticut Judicial Branch: 
We take no position on the policies in the bill but would request a definition for "state agency" 
to be added to the bill for clarification.   
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NATURE AND SOURCES OF SUPPORT: 
 
None Expressed. 
 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF OPPOSITION: 
 
None Expressed. 
 
 
Reported by:   Pamela Bianca Date: April 2. 2025 
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